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  Miriam's Cup Fran Manushkin,1998 A Jewish mother
preparing for Passover tells her young children,
the story of Miriam, the Biblical woman who
prophesied the birth of Moses.
  The Prince's Poison Cup R. C. Sproul,2008 In
order to persuade a child to take her bitter-
tasting medicine when she is sick, her grandfather
tells her a story in which a prince saves the
people from sin by drinking from a poisoned
fountain.
  A Cup Story John Mazzullo,2020-02-05 Don't curse
the darkness. Light a candle. Do you believe in
curses? Performing actors won't dare to ever utter
the word Macbeth. Emerging star athletes are
fright to have their likeness on a cover of Sports
Illustrated or a Madden NFL video game. Chicago's
south side fans lived with the Black Sox scandal
for eighty-five years while their north-side
rivals needed 108 to resolve the Billy Goat curse.
The eventual exorcism of the Curse of the Bambino
propagated four World Series championships for the
Red Sox nation. The 1940 curse, which plagued the
New York Rangers, ended on June 14, 1994. This
true story chronicles the unexpected odyssey which
culminated in these ordinary fans partaking in one
of sports most cherished traditions.
  The Dog that Saved the World (Cup) Phil
Earle,2021-03-04 A four-legged hero risks it all
to make his best friend’s dream come true in this
touching adventure of family, football and beating
the odds from award-winning author Phil Earle.
  Addy's Cup of Sugar: Based on a Buddhist story
of healing (A Stillwater and Friends Book) Jon J
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Muth,2020-10-20 Stillwater, the beloved Zen panda,
now in his own Apple TV+ original series! Jon J
Muth's enlightening new picture book is based on
an ancient Buddhist legend, and features
Stillwater the Panda from Jon's Caldecott Honor
Book and New York Times Bestselling book, Zen
Shorts. * A master class of picture-book
storytelling. -- Kirkus Reviews, starred review
Addy has moved to a new neighborhood with her
beloved kitten, Trumpet. They are best friends,
and inseparable. But when Trumpet is hit by a car,
Addy seeks her wise friend, Stillwater. She is
sure he will know how to bring Trumpet back to
life. Stillwater tells Addy she will need to find
a special medicine. To do this, she must go to
everyone in the neighborhood and collect a cup of
sugar. But there is one condition: it can only
come from the home of someone who has never been
touched by loss. Addy goes from house to house.
And when she returns home, Stillwater asks for her
cup of sugar. But, of course, she has none. For
there isn't a person who has not felt the pain of
loss. How Addy comes to understand how this
special medicine works makes for a reassuring
story of consolation and healing. Muth's stunning
interpretation of this Buddhist tale is infused
with light and compassion. And it celebrates the
fragile and sacred moments we all share with those
we love.
  Chachaji's Cup Uma Krishnaswami,2003 A boy
learns about his family history and the Partition
of India from his great uncle, through stories
told over a beloved old teacup.
  The Story of the World Cup Brian
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Glanville,2010-05-06 The dramatic and
controversial history of the world's leading
tournament. Brian Glanville's classic account is a
celebration of the great players and matches from
Uruguay in 1930 to Germany in 2006 - and a bold
attack on all those who have mismanaged the
'beautiful game'.
  The Story of the World Cup: 2014 Brian
Glanville,2014-01-14 The dramatic and
controversial history of the world's leading
tournament. Brian Glanville's classic account is a
celebration of the great players and matches from
Uruguay in 1930 to South Africa in 2010 - and a
bold attack on all those who have mismanaged the
'beautiful game'.
  The Story of the America's Cup, 1851-2007 Ranulf
Rayner,Tim Thompson,2008 ... tells the story of
the Cup from the very beginning and presents a
unique collection of beautiful paintings depicting
dramatic scenes from every match since 1851,
culminating in Alinghi's 2007 win. Enlarged
details of each painting reveal the artists
incredible attention to detail, and there are maps
of the courses, and line illustrations of every
competing yacht ... -- Inside front cover.
  Matthew’s Stacking Cups Angeline Khoo; How San
Khoo,2015-10-08 This story centres on sensitivity
to the feelings of others, gratitude, and
teamwork. The three smallest cups in a set of
stacking cups felt that they were more important
than the other cups just because they were stacked
right on top. The little boy Matthew gently but
firmly pointed out to them that they were perched
at the top of the stack only because of the help
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and support they received from the other cups. All
were important in teamwork endeavours, they
learnt. One reviewer who is also an author of
children’s books (Dr. Cecilia Leong) described it
as a delightful story that children can relate to
as most children would have played with stacking
cups in one way or another. The story is written
with charming prose that rhymes and would appeal
to young children. The story is simple yet it
teaches the importance of valuing every single
member of your family or team regardless of his or
her position. The watercolour illustrations convey
the innocence and purity of a child’s inner
wisdom. The book is a wonderful story for family
time.
  The Blue Cup Laurie Penner,1990-01-01
  The silver cup, and other stories Silver
cup,1884
  The Blessing Cup Patricia Polacco,2013-08-27
“The skeins of faith and love that connect a
family are all knit together in this powerful,
accessible, and deeply affecting story. “ —Kirkus
Reviews, starred review A New York Times
bestseller A bond of love unites a family
throughout generations in this companion to the
beloved and bestselling classic The Keeping Quilt.
As a young Russian Jewish girl in the early 1900s,
Anna and her family lived in fear of the Czar’s
soldiers. The family lived a hard life and had few
possessions—their treasure was a beautiful china
tea set. A wedding gift to Anna’s parents, the tea
set came with a wish that “Anyone who drinks from
this will have blessings from God. They will never
know a day of hunger. Their lives will always have
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flavor. They will know love and joy and they will
never be poor.” When Anna’s family leaves Russia
for America, they bring the tea set and its
blessings. A source of heritage and security, the
tea set helps Anna’s family make friends and find
better lives in America. A cup from the tea
set—The Blessing Cup—became an anchor of family
history, and it remains a symbol of lasting love
more than a century later. This tender tribute to
the importance of loving lineage is a prequel and
companion to the perennial bestseller The Keeping
Quilt and is told and illustrated with
authenticity and tremendous heart.
  Pour Your Heart Into It Howard
Schultz,2012-05-22 In Pour Your Heart Into It,
former CEO and now chairman emeritus Howard
Schultz illustrates the principles that have
shaped the Starbucks phenomenon, sharing the
wisdom he has gained from his quest to make great
coffee part of the American experience. The
success of Starbucks Coffee Company is one of the
most amazing business stories in decades. What
started as a single store on Seattle's waterfront
has grown into the largest coffee chain on the
planet. Just as remarkable as this incredible
growth is the fact that Starbucks has managed to
maintain its renowned commitment to product
excellence and employee satisfaction. Marketers,
managers, and aspiring entrepreneurs will discover
how to turn passion into profit in this definitive
chronicle of the company that has changed
everything... from our tastes to our language to
the face of Main Street (Fortune).
  The Magic Cup Howard Behar,2017-03-21 We all
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love the fairy tales we grew up on, creating a
world in which good always wins over evil, where
those whose hearts are true and who do the right
thing come out on top. But, grown-up competition
for success is rough, even cutthroat, and we've
often heard that nice guys finish last. Not
according to Howard Behar, whose career as one of
the three leaders who built the Starbucks
organization most definitely proves that nice guys
finish first. In THE MAGIC CUP, Behar spins an
engaging corporate tale to teach us exactly how we
can do the same thing. The story revolves around
Vince Steadfast, the newly named CEO of imaginary
manufacturer Verity Glassworks, which has fallen
on difficult times. Vince is hired to help the
once iconic company return to its glory days, and
he brings with him a parting gift from his mentor
and former boss: a stunning crystal coffee cup
from Verity's halcyon days. The cup turns out to
be magic - truly - and helps him come to
understand and reinvigorate the values that Verity
has misplaced along the way. As Vince and his new
team make their way to (and through) many
challenges, including the aptly named Worthy Way,
Perilous Passage and Arduous Stair, the cup fills
with a gold elixir and the universal truths that
they learn to embrace - such as Responsibility,
Forgiveness and Courage - magically become
engraved in the glass. In the tradition of great
parable writers throughout history, Behar quickly
involves us in an engrossing fantasy, continually
challenging us to compare each situation with our
own real-life experiences. The story of THE MAGIC
CUP helps each of us discover that only by acting
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on sound moral principles can we fill our own cups
with the personal and professional success and
satisfaction we seek.
  AWESOME CUP Samir Geepee,2020-10-10 Rumi and his
four best friends from college gather for their
twenty-year reunion. They engage in deep
conversations over the course of two days that
deepens their relationship even further. Through
their story, you will have the opportunity to see
how your own life story may unfold with more
clarity. As the secret of the Awesome cup is
revealed, you will learn about the power of
conversations and it’s impact upon your life. You
will also see how your relationships can improve
and your life can be a much more fulfilling and
rewarding experience while avoiding stress,
anxiety, and worry. You will discover the awesome
life that awaits you as you discover the awesome
cup that is within you.
  Three Cups of Tea Greg Mortenson,David Oliver
Relin,2006-03-02 The astonishing, uplifting story
of a real-life Indiana Jones and his humanitarian
campaign to use education to combat terrorism in
the Taliban’s backyard Anyone who despairs of the
individual’s power to change lives has to read the
story of Greg Mortenson, a homeless mountaineer
who, following a 1993 climb of Pakistan’s
treacherous K2, was inspired by a chance encounter
with impoverished mountain villagers and promised
to build them a school. Over the next decade he
built fifty-five schools—especially for girls—that
offer a balanced education in one of the most
isolated and dangerous regions on earth. As it
chronicles Mortenson’s quest, which has brought
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him into conflict with both enraged Islamists and
uncomprehending Americans, Three Cups of Tea
combines adventure with a celebration of the
humanitarian spirit.
  Mr Pendleton's Cup a Story for Boys Glance
Gaylord,2012-01 Unlike some other reproductions of
classic texts (1) We have not used OCR(Optical
Character Recognition), as this leads to bad
quality books with introduced typos. (2) In books
where there are images such as portraits, maps,
sketches etc We have endeavoured to keep the
quality of these images, so they represent
accurately the original artefact. Although
occasionally there may be certain imperfections
with these old texts, we feel they deserve to be
made available for future generations to enjoy.
  The King's Cup-Bearer Mrs. O. F.
Walton,2019-12-19 The King's Cup-Bearer is a story
by the British writer Amy Catherine Walton working
under the pseudonym Mrs. O. F. Walton. Like most
of her books, The King's Cup Bearer was inspired
by the Bible's motives and was aimed at a
children's audience. This time, Walton rewrites
the motif of the biblical Book of Nehemiah (the
beginning of the Book of Ezra). The story tells
about a Jewish captive, Nehemiah, who served as
the cupbearer to the Persian King Artaxerxes
during the twentieth year of his reign.
  The Phoenix Cups Sandi Phoenix,Christopher
Phoenix,2019-12-20 The Phoenix Cups Framework will
help you understand how to meet your most
important life needs, and the needs of those
around you, by discovering what Cups you need to
keep full, how they influence behaviours, and how
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you can use them to build relationships in all
aspects of life.The Phoenix Cups: A Cup filling
story, is a theoretical framework delivered
through an endearing tale that will enrich your
relationships and increase your wellbeing.Discover
your personal needs for fulfillment, because you
can't pour from an empty cup. A self help book
about behaviour, needs, psychology, and
philosophy.
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